Term 1: No.2 : 16 February 2024

GROWING LIFELONG LEARNERS
IN AN INCLUSIVE ENVIRONMENT

Kids can do

anything!?

Just give it
a go!

Chairperson’s and Principal’s
Ramble

Kia ora, Kia orana, Talofa

Welcome to week three - staff and | are looking forward to welcoming all whanau this afternoon to have
some fun with your child(ren), meet their teacher and view their classroom as well as Mr Crosswell helping
you get to know HERO our new one stop shop for communication.

Each bulletin we will reinforce how to download the HERO app and get you to login. Notices will be linked
through the HERO app.

IMPORTANT DATES:
These are on the calendar on HERO - once you have downloaded the app and signed in, click on the
calendar button and see what is coming up - this will be the place to find out what is on and when.

To download the HERO app, go to google play or apple store and search for HERO by linc-ed.

SOCIAL MEDIA:

It has been brought to our attention that there are inappropriate social media postings through Tik-Tok.
Postings are being made through “shipping” (pairing/matching) photos of students from Tisbury School,
using the Tisbury Logo. Staff have viewed these and have noticed some threatening statements and
inappropriate language. Please check your child’s social media, especially Tik-Tok. If you would like to view
any of these, We have saved some images and are working to establish who started this so we can get it
shut down. On researching Tik-Tok their minimum age for usage is 13, however, they do not have an age
verification when children sign on, they are leaving this up to parents to check correct usage.

First School Assembly at Tisbury Hall: Next Thursday, 22 February at 8:45am.
Please note no assembly Week 7, March 7th, due to Southern Zone Athletfics day - dates are on the
calendar.

Reminder: Teacher Only Day: Tuesday 2éth March (Teachers attending a maths development day).

Our next Bulletins: Week 6 - Friday, 8 March and Week 9 - Thursday, 28 March

Nga mihi
Emma Todd & Andrea Joyce
Chairperson Principal

A BIG thank you to the Kennedy family for donating Duplo to
Room Mataura. They are loving itl!
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR VALUES CERTIFICATE RECIPIENTS
Our values certificates celebrate students who are showing respect and taking
responsibility by making awesome choices, being organised for learning, and using their

WITS in the playground and classroom.

With our wellbeing focus of: "Acceptance” of each other in our school community.

50 7S
12/2/24: Raniya Aguilar 12/2/24: Sophie Goodier 12/2/24: Kaitlyn Driver
Mack Revitt 15/2/24: Archer Kennedy
Storm Leask
13/2/24: Harper King
15/2/24: Georgia-Mae Shefford
13/2/24: James Barrett
13/2/24: Reid Jack
James Booth
350 375

15/2/24: Abby Smith

12/2/24: Isaac Haviv

15/2/24: Samuel Muir

—




